
~NEW PARISHIONERS~  
Welcome to Saint Olaf parish.  We are happy to have 
you.  Please stop at the office, Monday through Thursday 
from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm to register with the parish or 
fill out a registration form located in the vestibule of the 
Church and drop it in the collection basket. 

Deadline for Bulletin News :  Monday by noon      
You can email your bulletin news to cindy@saintolaf.net or drop it at the parish offices. 

Mission Statement  
 Saint Olaf parish is a Catholic     
community committed in faith to witness 
the good news of Christ in our daily lives. 
 In order to build the kingdom of God 
on earth, we gather to worship, educate, 
serve and grow in God’s love. 

Sacrament of Eucharist 
Saturday  8:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 
   4:00 p.m. Filipino Mass (chapel) 

Weekdays  Times and intentions 
    listed inside bulletin 
Holy Days  9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday  4:15 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  (church)

   or by appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Contact Father Rene 3 months prior to baptism.  
Parents desiring baptism of their children are   
expected to be registered in the parish and to have 
completed the baptism preparation class.   
For Baptismal class information, contact Father 
Rene at the church office. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Couples anticipating marriage are expected to 
contact Father Rodillas at least four months in 
advance.  Preparation and instruction are          
required. 

Pastor 
Reverend Reynato Rodillas 

Deacon 
Deacon Scott Dodge 

276 East 1700 South, Bountiful, Utah  84010 
Web page  -  http://www.stolafut.org 

e-mail  -  office@stolafut.org 
Facebook page-www.Facebook.com/StOlafUT 

February 19, 2017 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parish Office   295- 3621 
Office Hours :     9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs 
Marcie Downs - Administrative Assistant 
Cleo Mota—Assistant 
Heather Bonn-Religious Ed. Coordinator 
Cindy Wilson - Secretary 
Tom Shoemaker - McNamara Center Manager 

 

School Staff  295 -5341 
Office Hours :  8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.  

www.stolafs.org 

Laurie Jacobs - Principal 
Jill Moffat - Secretary 
1793 South Orchard Drive, Bountiful 
 

Council of Women 
President :   Emily Craven 801-631-4738 
    emilycraven0241@gmail.com 

 
Knights of Columbus  
Council # 5502 
Grand Knight :  Paul Tinker  

    kofc5502@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary :  Wayne Welninski  
 

Pastoral Council 
President :   Joe Bouley 801-309-9149 

Vice President :  Shaun Hale 
Recording Secretary :  Cristal VanDongen 
 

Ladies of Charity 
President :                                Carole Olsen  
Youth Group Services 801-518-2566 or 
Coordinators:   801-243-0821 
    Krista Smith 
    ktek4smith@msn.com 
    Andrea Rogers Niederhauser 



Saint Olaf Catholic Church Bountiful, Utah 

Readings for the Week of February 19, 2017 
Sunday: Lev 19:1-2, 17-18 / 1 Cor 3:16-23 / Mt 5:38-48 
Monday: Sir 1:1-10 / Mk 9:14-29 
Tuesday: Sir 2:1-11  Mk 9:30-37 
Wednesday: 1 Pet 5:1-4/ Mt 16:13-19 
Thursday: Sir 5:1-8 / Mk 9:41-50 
Friday: Sir 6:5-17 / Mk 10:1-12 
Saturday: Sir 17:1-15 / Mk 10:13-16 
Next Sunday: Isa 49:14-15 / 1 Cor 4:1-5 / Mt 6:24-34 

Altar Servers for  
February 25th & 26th 

5:30 P.M. 9:00 A.M. 11:30 A.M. 

Isaiah Morales 
Ivelisse Morales 

Danielle Newson Gigi Perez 
Nico Perez 

Stockton Goodin Matthew Newson 
Evelyn Newson 

Tara Quinley 
Sky Amboy 

Dylan Goodin Sam VanDongen Hannah Vallese 

Parish Support for 2/12/2017 
Envelopes…………………....……....………......$5285.14 
Loose………………….…………...…………………$270.25 
Children’s Envelopes…………….....….….….......$65.14 
Building Fund………………….………  .…….….$469.00 
School Support………….…………......…....…...$302.00 

Thank you!! 

The Rosary will be recited at 5:00 p.m. 
next Saturday, February 25th by Ladies 
of Charity Members.  Everyone is invited 
to participate. 

 YOUTH GROUP FEBRUARYCALENDAR 
All parishioners & students 12 yrs. &    
older are invited to attend our activities!! 
2/25:8 a.m.-5 p.m. Youth group to sell             
concessions during basketball games, see 
Sign Up Genius for availability, service hours may be 
earned. 
If you have any questions regarding the youth group or 
wish to attend any of the events, please contact Krista 
Smith at ktek4smith@msn.com /801-518-2566 or Andrea 
Rogers      Niederhauser, clubnieder1@gmail.com, 801-
243-0821 

Weekday Masses are celebrated in the Rectory 
Chapel located at 276 East 1700 South, Bountiful 

SUNDAY, February 19th 
       9:00  AM        † Rodney Bates/Phyllis & Rick Walker  
 11:30   AM        †   Norma Allen/Joanne Dean  
 4:00 PM          † Luz Bertha Cabezas Tovar/Nerida,  
  Jaime, Kacy, Ashley & Gage   
MONDAY, February 20th                                            
TUESDAY, February 21st  
  8:00 AM         † Bette Singler/Carl & Margaret Leuschner 
WEDNESDAY, February 22nd 
 8:00 AM         † Patrick Byrne/Carolina Lorenzana  

THURSDAY, February 23rd          
 8:00 AM        † Bette Singler/Carolina Lorenzana 
FRIDAY, February 24th 
 9:00 AM        Thanksgiving & intentions of Ladies of  
  Charity  
SATURDAY, February 25th 
 8:00 AM       † Bette Singler/Patricia Droubay 
   5:30 PM       †  Elizabeth Harker/Dianne Harker 
SUNDAY, February 26th 
       9:00  AM       † Paul Hill/Hill family 
    11:30  AM        † Mary Michael Langan/Gary & Diane  
  Parkin 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING 
The next meeting for the Knights of Columbus 
will be held on Tuesday, February 28th at 
7:00 p.m. 

MONTEGO BAY CASINO TRIP 
The first Wendover bus is full with 56 people.  If you are 
still wanting to join the Knights and friends, we need 30 
more participants minimum at $25 each.  Payment must be     
received no later than Wednesday, February 22nd.        
Contact Ed Ortega at 801-628-9788 or Ray Salazar at    
801-599-1656. 

SECOND COLLECTION 
The 2nd collection taken up after all of the Masses 
next weekend will benefit the Black and Indian       
Missions. 

LIFE	LINE	SCREENING	

Coming	to	McNamara	Center	on	Thursday,	March	
9,	2017.		Life	Line	Screening	will	be	here	to	provide	
$ive	screenings	for	potential	health	problems.		All	
$ive	tests	(60-90	minutes)	for	$149,	must	have				
appointment.		Call	1-888-653-6441	to	learn	more	
and	set	up	an	appointment.		Saint	Olaf	members	
receive	a	$10	discount.	

SACRED HEART DEVOTION 
On Friday, March 3, 2017, Father Rene will 
be holding Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
in the chapel from 5:00 a.m. until 6:00 
p.m., followed immediately by Benediction 

and Mass.  There is a sign up sheet in the vestibule of the 
church for Adoration times.  Everyone is invited to attend. 

ASH WEDNESDAY 
March 1st is Ash Wednesday.  Masses will be held 
at 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. in the church. 



Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  February 19, 2017 

PRAYER LIST 
We pray for healing for the members of 
our community, especially: 
Cissi Edwards  Julie Witbeck 
Scott Posselli  Vi Barney 
Silvia Best  Joyce Bradwisch 
Gary Parkin  Teresa Baker Evans   
Anna Erickson  Wally Willhard  
Gordon Schuh  Norbert Cunningham 
Cecilia Adelhardt Kaycee Baye 
Marge Payn  Bill Robinson 
Jackie Chilton  Coleman Nocks  

PRAYER REQUESTS 
To add a name to our prayer list, please stop by or call the   
Parish Office and give the name.  These names will be printed in 
our bulletin for four weeks but you are welcome to call and   
extend the time if you wish.  We ask that our faith community 
keep these persons and families in their prayers. 

CLEANING TEAM SCHEDULE 
Team 5 will be cleaning the church for the February 25th & 26th 
weekend. 

 SCHOOL	NEWS…..	

Congratulations to Madeleine Keith whose entry: 
“The Mobile Impact: Why People Should Park 
Their Cars” won First Place in the category of 
Earth and Environmental Science at the Diocesan Science 
Fair last Saturday.  She will move on to compete at the Salt 
Lake County Science Fair in March. 
If you are interested in registering your child for the 2017-18 
school year, please contact the office 801-295-5341 to set up 
a tour with Principal Laurie Jacobs. 
“We RISE as a community of learners, continually growing 
as Christ-centered individuals throughout life’s Journey:    
Responsibly, Intellectually, Spiritually, & Emotionally” 

RETROUVAILLE 
Rediscover Your Marriage-Retrouvaille means 
“rediscovery’.  The program offers the chance to rediscover 
yourself, your spouse, and a loving relationship in your 
marriage.  Thousands of couples have saved their marriag-
es by attending.  This program can help you too.  For confi-
dential information about or to register for the March pro-
gram beginning with a weekend on March 24th-26th call 
801-450-4965 or email:  4007@retrouvaille.org or 
visit the website at www.HelpOurMarriage.com 

LENTEN RETREAT AT SAINT JOSEPH 
Saint Joseph the Worker parish in West Jordan will host a 
Lenten Retreat on Saturday, March 11th, 2017 at 2:00 p.m.  
The focus of the retreat will be “Lent-what’s in it for me?”  
Deacon Sunday Espinoza will share insights and ideas on 
using the 40 days of Lent as our personal preparation for 
Holy Week and Easter.  All are welcome to attend this free 
event. 

UTAH FOOD BANK 
Did you know that 1 in 5 children in Utah go hungry?  The 
Utah Food Bank supplies food to pantries in the state that 
in turn give to schools to provide to hungry children 
through their backpack program.  The DCCW (Diocesan 
Council of Catholic Women) is currently collecting food 
for this project through their service project, FILL THE 
BOX FEED A CHILD.  Parishes throughout the state are 
participating and Saint Olaf can help us achieve our goal 
of filling 150 boxes.  Here is a partial list of items that we 
are gathering through Lent...shelf stable milk 8 oz., peanut 
butter 12 oz., fruits & vegetables with a pop top, instant 
oatmeal.  A full list is displayed on the collection box that 
can be found in the vestibule of the church.  Thank you in 
advance for your help with this worthwhile cause.  Lisa         
Adamson~Service Committee Chair 

Baptism Preparation Class 
Saint Olaf will hold the next baptism        
preparation class for parents and godparents 
on Wednesday, March 8th, if we have people 

registered to attend.  If you are a parent, you will need to 
meet with Father Rene 3 months before the baptism, fill 
out a baptismal registration form and call the office to 
sign-up before the class.  If you will be a godparent, you 
just need to call the office to sign-up.  You MUST sign 
up so we know to have someone available to teach the 
class.  The office phone # is 801-295-3621. 

LENTEN RETREAT AT SAINT MARY  
Saint Mary Catholic Church, 4050 S 3900 W, West Haven, UT, 
will host a silent, Marian, Lenten retreat from Friday, March 
10th through Saturday, March 11th.  Enjoy the parish schedule 
of Mass, Adoration, Stations of the Cross & Friday Night at the 
Movies with the Saints on Friday, March 10th, and a quiet day of 
reflection entitled “100 Years of History and Mission” with guest 
speaker Father Gregory Dick, O. Praem, on Saturday, March 
11th from 9:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.  $10 suggested donation on 
Saturday includes refreshments, light meal, and materials.  More 
information:  www.stmarysutah.org or call 801-898-3821. 

ORPHAN RELIEF & RESCUE BANQUET & AUCTION 
The Judge Memorial Interact Club is holding a banquet and  
auction to raise funds for Orphan Relief & Rescue.  Saturday, 
February 25, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at Saint Ambrose Social 
Hall, 1975 S 2300 E, SLC, UT.  Banquet tickets are $26.  If you 
would like to attend the banquet, or offer your support through a 
direct donation, please contact Mrs. Karla Keller,                  
kkeller@judgememorial.com.  More information can be found 
at: 
www.judgememorial.com/apps/pages/interactfundriaser 

JUDGE MEMORIAL SPRING PLAY 
The Diary of Anne Frank is a moving story of a Jewish girl 
who has to go into hiding during World War II to escape from 
the Nazis.  In addition to playing all of the roles, Judge students, 
from freshmen to seniors, will also serve as technical staff, stage 
managers, lighting design, sound design & costume design.    
Performances will be held March 2-4 at 7:00 p.m. in the Judge 
Memorial Auditorium.  Tickets are $10 or $5 for students &   
senior citizens. 


